



Class 1 News

The children have continued to settle well into Class 1 life. They have enjoyed exploring the classroom becoming more familiar with favourite toys and where they are kept. We are working together to tidy up before the tidy up song finishes!

During Literacy and Topic we have been reading and listening to 'Knuffle Bunny' learning about his adventures!



<u>Reminders</u>

Could we please ask

parents/carers to walk up

and down the path with

children not on the car park

at pick up/ drop off.

Thank you